M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 10, 2019
RE:
BG-1 Application for Boone County High School,
Tuckpointing, BG #20-115

This project consists of removal of sealant repairs in the brick
at 1957 and 1968 areas and replacing with tuckpointed mortar
joints (and possible lintel replacement if existing conditions
warrant).  An alternate for removal of an existing chimney will
also be included.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
